
2/7/22 
 
 

Dear Public Health Committee, 
 
I am writing to oppose the extension of emergency powers, and the 11 executive orders by 
Governor Lamont. Residents in the state of Connecticut are well equipped with the knowledge 
to keep themselves and their families safe. We have been living with the Covid-19 virus for over 
2 years now, and the power needs to return to the people – especially with making personal 
health decisions. I strongly oppose mask and vaccine mandates, and believe that each 
individual has the right for medical freedom.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Christina Altobelli 
Monroe, CT 


